
Good afternoon, Deer Park Bucks!  This is Mrs. Middleton with your weekly school 

update! 

First, I want to send out a big “thank you” to all the families that have donated snacks 

and drink to our teacher planning room. All the staff have benefitted from your 

generosity and have enjoyed your treats. As stated before, we will continue to take 

donations of chips, candy, little Debbie treats, water and sodas all throughout the year. 

All donations can be dropped off in the front office. Just mark them for teacher 

planning. 

Next, I am excited to announce our first fundraiser of the year will be starting 

tomorrow, Monday September 9th.  This fundraiser is very easy on everyone 

involved. This funraiser program is very similar to the Amazon smiles program where 

you give back to an organization when you do your online shopping. However, with 

this fundraiser, families create an account through the fundraiser platform and every 

time you shop on line with over 400 different types of commonly used stores, our 

school will get money back. All parents have to do, is register online, get a 

registration code, and write it down on the fundrasier envelope. Then send the envlope 

back to school with your child and your child will earn a prize simply for you 

registering.   There is, also, an opportunity for teachers to receive gift cards to shop 

online for their classroom, as part of the program. That’s it!!!! Its that easy! Do you 

regular shopping online and give back to the school....you can even invite friends and 

family members to create accounts and they can help the school, as well. 

Finally, if you have a business or know of a business that would like to be a Business 

Partner in Education, please stop by or contact the front office so that you can get a 

packet and learn more about our partnerships. 

That’s all for tonight, thank you for listening, enjoy the rest of your evening and GO 

Deer Park BUCKS!!! 

 


